5402 E 2200 N
PO BOX 13
EDEN, UT 84310
801-791-1772
edenwaterworks@gmail.com

November 11, 2016

Weber County Planning Commission
2380 Washington Blvd
Ogden, UT 84401

Regarding: Yellow Rose Garden Subdivision
To Whom It May Concern:
This letter is to inform you that there will be no main line extension for the Yellow Rose Garden Subdivision

Lot #1. When the Future 2 lots are developed then a small main line extension would be required with a fire
hydrant installed at that point. If you have any questions please feel free to call me @ 801-430-2695.

Thom Summers
Certified Operator



